If you are taking Spanish III or IB Spanish B (11th and 12th), you need to go to the following link to access your summer work: 
https://sites.google.com/view/goodsonibspanishb/home

***Please make sure you read the material and complete the work.  You will be held accountable for the information when we return to school in August.  


